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89th Annual General Meeting (AGM) Annual Report 
Errata Notice 

23 June 2025 

Dear members, 

We wish to inform members of an error found in the Annual Report on page 77. 

The sentence: 

“The Distribution of 2024 Surplus was approved by members at the AGM on 28 Jun 2025.” 
had been inadvertently inserted. This sentence should have been deleted. 

The AGM has not yet taken place, and no such approval has been given.  

We regret the oversight and thank Mr Zac Lim (an Ordinary member) for bringing this to our 
attention. 

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused, and thank you for your understanding.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of the COM 
Mr Teo Chor Kai  
Chief Executive Officer  
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